
 

 

Traffic Notification 
Friday, April 9, 2021 

 

Subject: Traffic Alert – Road Closure of Thornton Street  

 

Please be advised of the following traffic impacts related to the construction of the Broadway 

Subway Project. 

 

Starting on Monday, April 12 at 7 a.m.: 

• Thornton Street will be closed to all traffic between Great Northern Way and E. 1st Avenue. 

• Drivers can use Scotia Street to access E. 1st Avenue from Great Northern Way  

• Pay parking on Thornton Street between Great Northern Way and E. 1st Avenue has been 

removed. 

• Traffic signs and electronic message boards will notify motorists about the traffic pattern 

change. 

• This closure will be in effect for the duration of Broadway Subway Project construction. 

• Please plan ahead and check the Project website before you travel. 

• For questions call the 24/7 public information phone line at 1-844-815-6114  

• To receive notifications on traffic and construction activities, sign-up at 

www.broadwaysubway.ca/contact/newsletters   

 

Media resources 

For more information:  

• Call to request an interview: 1-250-356-8241 

• Email: broadwaysubway@gov.bc.ca 

• Visit: https://www.broadwaysubway.ca/  

  

Kind regards, The Broadway Subway Project Team  
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